For Immediate Release-September 28, 2022
THE CITY OF GOLDTHWAITE GARBAGE RATE
INCREASE
Goldthwaite, Texas. The garbage services in the City of Goldthwaite are provided by Waste Connections.  The City has received notice from Waste Connections on a rate increase effective in October.
The cost for service will be increasing due to higher fuel costs, disposal fee increases and additional environmental regulatory compliance costs.  As a result, the residential monthly collection rate will be $14.18 and a second cart will be priced at $7.10.  The monthly charge for a commercial cart will be $23.16 per month. Weekly bulk pick-up will continue to be available at no extra cost.  The cost for commercial services is also increasing.  Commercial and dumpster customers can contact City Hall for the new rates applicable to each individual commercial dumpster service.
“It is our goal to procure waste collection services at the best value and proper service levels for our community,” stated Mayor Wilson.
Questions regarding this press release may be directed to Goldthwaite City Hall at 325-648-3186.
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